
Good evening Bulls, we are excited to welcome back our students 
tomorrow morning for the first day of school.   We have a revised bell 
schedule for Monday and Tuesday of this week.  Please view it on our 
school website, this is important especially for our students that may 
have a class off campus.   
 
In addition, freshman should not arrive on campus prior to 9:45 AM.  
Once freshman do arrive on campus they are to report directly to the 
cafeteria where they will then be dismissed for their first class.   
 
There will be an iPad Parent Night this Wednesday, August 26, from 
6:30 to 8:00 PM in the Cafeteria.  This is an important event where 
program procedures, instructional practices and expectations will be 
reviewed.  Parents will also have an opportunity to pay for their 
students insurance policy for the iPad they will receive on August 27th 
or 28th during lunches.   
 
Please refer to our school website for further information.   We look 
forward to seeing you all tomorrow morning! 


